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Effective April 21, 2023, the requirement for Adult Mobile Crisis Supervisors will be 
changed to allow for unlicensed individuals work in the position while pursuing licensure. 
It is expected that this will assist in recruiting and provide career development 
opportunities. Under the new requirements, the provider will be responsible ensuring that 
the supervision requirement has been completed and the licensure occurs within one year 
of hire.  

The new requirements for an Adult Mobile Crisis Supervisor are as follows: 

• Completed master’s level education with a curriculum that prepares the individual 
for licensure as an LCSW, LSW, LPC or LMFT. 

• Any license related supervision at the time of hire must be completed with the 
provider. 

• Licensure must occur within one year of hire. 

Please direct any questions to CBH.ComplianceContact@phila.gov.  

 


